

September 13, 2024

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

Glorious and Blessed God,
We place our work and ourselves into Your hands.
Anoint our creativity, our ideas, our energy so that
even the smallest task may bring You honor.
God, when we are challenged, guide us, when we are weary, energize us.
May the work we do and the way that we do it, bring hope, life
and courage to all with whom we minister within our school.
Bless our school here today with wisdom and discernment, courage and strength.
Rooted in Your love may Your face illuminate all activities done in Your name.
Amen.

Principal Hero Award

We would like to acknowledge the heroic acts of two eighth graders this week. Both Adelle Verdon and Jaidon Stone showed great courage when encountering a rattlesnake on campus. They immediately notified staff and were calm in the face of danger. For their act of bravery they have been awarded the Principal Hero Award. They were acknowledged at assembly and Mass this week and will receive a no homework pass and treat. Great job we are proud of you both!

First Grade

We are excited to announce that our Nazareth School Leadership Team has found a wonderful new first grade teacher, Miss Nicole Buss. She comes to us with a Masters of Arts in Teaching from the University of Southern California. Miss Buss has a California Multiple Subject Credential with experience teaching first grade, second grade, and fifth grade, plus sixth grade math curriculum for gifted students.

Please welcome her to the Nazareth family on Monday, September 16, 2024. Next week she will co-teach with Mrs. Zapata to ensure a smooth transition for all of our first-grade students. In addition, Miss Buss will be mentored by both Miss Kelchner and Mrs. Ochoa. We truly believe the Holy Spirit brought her to Nazareth School.

Respect

Hospitality

Love

Justice

Compassion

Patience

New Roof

We are very blessed to have the Sisters of Nazareth Foundation replacing the roof on St. Joseph's building. For the next six weeks you will see employees from First Mark transforming the roof. They will have their crane and trucks located in various positions around the building as they complete the project. Please be respectful of the safety tape as they work.

Fall Family Picnic

PTG is hosting the Fall Family Picnic on Friday, October 4th beginning at noon on the lower field. Come and bring a picnic lunch or order a lunch at the picnic from Delish Dogs. Please see flyer in this week's Family Envelope.

General PTG Meeting

Please save the date for our first PTG General Meeting on Tuesday, October 8th at 6:30 pm in the auditorium. The theme for the evening is "High Stakes" Poker Night. Every parent will earn one hour of service for participating. It is a great opportunity to come together and have fun.

Look for your first playing card coming soon in the Family Envelope. There will be multiple Information Stations at the meeting and you will receive additional playing cards. The Nazareth family with the best poker hand will win Twenty Service Hours or a Two Hundred Dollar Gift Card. Free childcare will be available for only kindergarten through 8th grade Nazareth students. Please contact the front office at 619-641-7987 or email at office@nazarethschool.org, if your child(ren) is ill or going to be absent.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Core Values Core Value of September – Respect

As often as you did it to one of these... You did it to me. Matt. 25:40

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Respect

Hospitality Love

Justice

Compassion

Patience